





MARINA COAST WATER DISTRICT

MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY

RECEIVED

JUN -5 2009

MPWMD

June 2, 2009

Mr. Darby Fuerst, General Manager Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 5 Harris Court, Building G Post Office Box 85 Monterey, CA 93942-0085

Dear Mr. Fuerst:

Subject: Institutional Agreements Needed for the Proposed Monterey Regional Water Supply Program

We are in receipt of your May 14 letter requesting that the MPWMD be involved in the planning process for the proposed Monterey Regional Water Supply Program.

As you have noted, action on the regional MOU's by the Board of Supervisors has been delayed. However, updated MOU's are now scheduled for further Board of Supervisors' consideration on June 16.

As a first step in response to your letter, why don't we schedule a joint meeting of the managers of the participating agencies to discuss your request and consider options.

If you concur with this approach, let us know available dates over the next couple of weeks so that we can schedule a meeting.

Sincerely,

Keith Israel, General Manager, MRWPCA

Jim Heitzman, General Manager, MCWD

Curtis Weeks, General Manager, MCWRA